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Coolwell Convenience Center Will Close Early October 28 

The Coolwell Convenience center will close at 5:00 pm today, October 28, for the annual Spooktacular 
Event at Coolwell park.  

Amherst County Recreation will host its annual Halloween Spooktacular event from 6-8 pm. The event 
will include games, crafts, a hay ride, and a candy hunt. The convenience center will be closed at 5:00 to 
assist with traffic flow and the hay ride. Normal hours of operation will resume at 7:00 am on Saturday, 
October 29.  

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9420  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 
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